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Kids in the Community 
 
Bauer & Clausen Optometry is a family-owned practice in Billings, Mont., that was started by 
husband and wife team David Bauer, OD, and Robyn Clausen, OD, in 2008. The practice is 
participating in Walman Optical’s Kids With a Vision program this year. 
 
Kids With a Vision raises 
funds to provide vision 
services to children in need. 
For every pair of digitally 
surfaced lenses treated with 
non-glare treatment produced 
by Walman Optical labs 
purchased by participating 
eye care professionals 
through December 31, 2020, 
Walman will donate $5.00* to 
Essilor Vision Foundation 
(EVF), a non-profit 
organization that strives to 
give children a brighter future by helping them see the world clearly. The funds raised through 
Kids With a Vision support EVF’s efforts to provide vision care for children in underserved 
communities around the country who otherwise would not receive crucial vision exams and 
glasses. 
 
"Robyn and David are really big advocates for children. They have kids and know about the 
importance of vision care,” explains Practice Manager Krystin Hansard. "One of our core values 
is that we are transformational so we know what good vision can do for patients and how it can 
change lives. That’s one reason why we partner with charitable organizations in our community, 
and participation in Kids With a Vision is a natural fit for us." 
 
 
* Excludes outsourced and previously discounted products 
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